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The Ohio Epsilon Chapter of Sigma Phi Epsilon would like to 

update you on the progress and development of our chapter! The 

balanced men of Sigma Phi Epsilon here at Ohio Wesleyan 

University continue to pursue excellence, and it’s amazing to see 

how much we have accomplished over the last year. 
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Heartline! 

 

 

We have hosted successful philanthropy events, participated in many community activities, and 

continued the tradition of our Balanced Man Scholarship. Over the past year our brothers have 

continued to excel in the classroom, on the stage, in the community, and on varsity athletic teams. We 

believe that the driving force behind our success is due to our cardinal principles of Virtue, Diligence, 

and Brotherly love. While putting these principles into action, our brothers have been able to improve 

in various aspects of our lives. I am excited to share our past year’s accomplishments with you. 

 

Fraternally, 

Justin Dages 

2015 VP of Communications 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

SigEp Balanced Man Scholarship 2014 

 

 
 

For the past eight years our chapter has held the tradition of awarding scholarships to balanced men 
on campus. This year we were able to award $1,000 to five winners. Along with awarding balanced 
men of the campus community for their hard work and accomplishments, the scholarship serves as a 
wonderful recruiting tool for our chapter. This year’s winners were Colin Pietron, Trevor Ray, Kevin 
Alkins, Drew Singleton, and Brandon Bailey 

 
 

 

 



 

Over the past year our 

brothers participated in 

various intramural sports 

and philanthropy events. 

SigEp won championships 

in intramural flag football 

and dodgeball.  

SigEp also brought home 

the title for Delta Zeta 

Dodgeball, the Kats and 

Bats Whiffle Ball 

tournament, and Dolt’s 

Beach Bash Sand Volleyball 

tournament, helping raise 

money for Starkey Hearing, 

Court Appointed Special 

Advocates, The Theta 

Foundation, and more 

causes along the way. 

 

PHILANTHROPY 

AND 

INTRAMURAL 

SPORTS 



 This year our chapter was honored with 

various awards at the annual Ohio 

Wesleyan Greek Awards Ceremony. Among 

them were the Chapter Excellence Award, 

Chapter Philanthropy Award, and the 

Chapter Program of the Year Award for Bill 

Boaz’s Magic show last spring. Brent 

Osborn, our Chapter Advisor and AVC 

President, received the 2014 Sig Ep 

Volunteer of the Year Award for District 13. 

 

CHAPTER ACCOMPLISHMENTS 



2015 Executive Committee Update 

Our new executive committee is excited to help our chapter grow as much as possible over the next 

year. We firmly believe that with the groundwork laid by last year’s crew we can continue to carry on 

the Sig Ep tradition and solidify our chapter’s reputation as one of the top organizations on campus. 

We are all 100% committed to making this chapter the best it can possibly be, so feel free to contact us 

with any ideas or advice for our chapter!  

 

New Members 

Our chapter handed out 14 bids this 

winter and signed all 14 recipients as 

new members -- a true testament to 

the hard work of last year’s VP of 

Recruitment Ryan Ossenbeck and the 

rest of the chapter for their help. Our 

new member class features athletes 

from the football team, tennis team, 

golf team, baseball team, and other 

balanced men from around campus. 

 



Honoring a Brother 

Jacob Von Der 

Vellen was a very 

involved student 

when he passed 

away in 2012. At the 

time, he was 

president of our 

chapter as well as 

co-president of 

Relay for Life. Along 

with these activities, 

Jake also held a job 

in the Student 

Involvement Office while balancing his double major in Spanish 

and Zoology. Jake was a very passionate person. He always worked 

hard at everything he did. He was willing to help anybody at any 

time. Not to mention, he was also very supportive of his brothers. 

Regardless of what they were involved in, he would show up to 

support them, whether it was a sporting event, a play, or anything. 

Jake was an avid Cleveland sports fan as he was from Medina, 

Ohio, and he was always willing to talk sports with anybody. It was 

seen how many people's lives he touched in such a short time on 

this campus as the 

attendance at his candle 

light vigil was 

overwhelming. No 

matter how things were 

going, Jake always had 

a positive outlook on 

everything. It was 

contagious and in that 

way he made everybody 

around him a better 

person. 

- Charles Cooper  

   Class of 2015  

 

 

 

“I believe in the 

American college 

fraternity. I believe in 

Sigma Phi  Epsilon. 

I believe in this 

fraternity because it 

would have me strive in 

every way to live up to 

the high principles for 

which it stands…” 

-Creed of Sigma Phi 

Epsilon 

VIRTUE, 

DILIGENCE, 

AND  

BROTHERLY LOVE 



ALUMNI PROFILE 

Help update our membership records with current and complete information. Please return this form along with 

photos of you and your family, and include a business card. 

Date:     

Name:          Class of:     

Address:               

City:       State:      Zip Code:     

Date of Birth:     

Occupation:        

Title:           Firm:      

Business Address:              

City:      State:      Zip Code:     

Preferred Mailing Address (circle one):  Home Office 

Home Phone:      Business Phone:       

Email Address:         

Wife’s Name (please include maiden name):         

Name(s) of Children:             

        

News that may be of interest to your fellow brothers:        

               

               

            

What is your favorite memory about Sigma Phi Epsilon:        

               

             

        

Please feel free to add any other information, and return to the address listed on the newsletter. 



 

 



 

 

 

In Appreciation 

We would love to hear from you and learn what you have been up 

to! Stay connected with the SigEp Ohio Epsilon Chapter. 

Sigma Phi Epsilon 

10 Williams Dr. 

Delaware, Ohio 43015 



 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations 

 

Class of 2015 


